POCKROSS MANAGEMENT
P.O. Box 511063
Milwaukee, WI 53203
414.278.7191 FAX 414.278.7190
pockross@execpe.com, www.pockross.net
February 18, 2004

Alderman Michael I’ Amato
200 E Wells St. RM 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Alderman D’ Amato;

I work for a Property Management company called Pockross Management. We own a building at
1026 E. Lyon Street on the Eastside of Milwaukee. I am writing this letter as a petition to change
the parking on East Lyon Street. We petition to implement the “2 inch” rule on East Lyon Street
stating that if there is less than two inches of snow fall we are allowed double sided street
parking on Lyon Street.

]

Sincerely,
Larry Kosberg
Building Manager

*We the signed helow support the above listed Petition:
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POCKROSS MANAGEMENT
P.O. Box 511063
Milwaukee, WI 53203
414.278.7191 FAX 414.278.7190
pockrossi@enecpe.com, www pockross net
February 18, 2004

Alderman Michael D’ Amato
200 E Wells St. RM 208
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Alderman D’ Amato:

I work for a Property Management company called Pockross Management. We own a building at
1026 E. Lyon Street on the Eastside of Milwaukee. I am writing this letter as a petition to change
the parking on East Lyon Street. We petition to implement the “2 inch” rule on East Lyon Street,
stating that if there is less than two inches of snow fall we are allowed double sided street
parking on Lyon Street.

Sincerely,
Larry Kosberg
Building Manager
*We the signed below support the above listed Petition:
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POCKROSS MANAGEMENT
P.O. Box 511063
Milwaukee, W1 53203
414.278.7191 FAX 414.278.7190
pockrossi@execpe.com, www. pockross net
February 18, 2004

Alderman Michael T¥ Amato
200 E Wells St. RM 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Alderman D’ Amato:

I work for a Property Management company called Pockross Management. We own a building at

10dLE. Lyon Street on the Eastside of Milwaukee. I am writing this letfer as a petition to change
the parking on East Lyon Street. We petition to implement the “2 inch” rule on East Lyon Street,
stating that if there is less than two inches of snow fall we are allowed double sided street
parking on Lyon Street.

Sincerely,

Larry Kosberg
Building Manager

*We the signed below support the above listed Petition:
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